
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Mayer, Doug <DougMayer@gov.sc.gov>
Taillon, Jeff <JeffTaillon@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Stirling, Bryan <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov>
Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/23/2013 10:16:30 PM
Subject: RE: Obesity Walk with DHEC

This event has been postponed to the fall, per DHEC. Thanks, LL
 
From: LeMoine, Leigh 

Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 9:51 PM

To: Pitts, Ted; Mayer, Doug; Taillon, Jeff; Godfrey, Rob; Stirling, Bryan; Soura, Christian

Subject: Obesity Walk with DHEC
 
Update on this event-
Jamie Shuster and I are working on this event per the Governor and Templeton.  We’ve had to push back the date 
due to interest groups/Statehouse scheduling conflicts.  As such, it’s now been confirmed for Wednesday, May 15th

at 9:00 AM. 
 
We can discuss further when more details come together – but I wanted to put it back on your radar.
 
Thanks,                                                                                                              

Leigh
 
Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
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